
 

 

MEETING: Health and Wellbeing Board 

DATE: Thursday, 7 April 2022 

TIME: 2.00 pm 

VENUE: Council Chamber, Barnsley Town Hall 

 
AGENDA 
 
Welcome and introductions (14:00 - 14:05) 
 
1   Eating Disorders Pathway – Patrick Otway & Lauren Nixon (14:05 – 14:25)  

(Pages 3 - 10) 
 

2   Heart Health Alliance – Kaye Mann (14:25 – 14:40)  (Pages 11 - 20) 
 

3   Carers Strategy Feedback – Jo Ekin (14:40 – 14:50)  (Pages 21 - 58) 
 

4   Sexual and Reproductive Health Strategic Plan – Diane Lee (14:50 – 15:05)  
(Pages 59 - 86) 
 

5   Healthy Weight Declaration – Christus Ferneyhough (15:05 – 15:20)  (Pages 87 - 
92) 
 

6   Health and Care Plan Refresh – Joe Minton (15:20 – 15:40)  (Pages 93 - 128) 
 

7   (VERBAL) Discussion about the relationship between the HWBB and the South 
Yorkshire Integrated Care Partnership - Jeremy Budd / All (15:40 – 16:00)   
 

Any other business: 
 
8   Creativity and Wellbeing Week  (Pages 129 - 130) 

 
 
 
To: Chair and Members of Health and Wellbeing Board:- 
 

Councillor Jim Andrews BEM, Deputy Leader (Co-Chair) 
Dr Nick Balac, Chair, NHS Barnsley Clinical Commissioning Group (Co-Chair) 
Councillor Trevor Cave, Cabinet Spokesperson – Children’s 
Councillor Jenny Platts, Cabinet Spokesperson – Adults and Communities 
Mel John-Ross, Executive Director Children’s Services 
Wendy Lowder, Executive Director Adults and Communities 
Julia Burrows, Director of Public Health 
Chris Edwards, Chief Officer, NHS Barnsley Clinical Commissioning Group 
Jeremy Budd, Director of Commissioning and Partnerships, NHS Barnsley Clinical 
Commissioning Group 
James Abdy, Chief Superintendent, South Yorkshire Police 
Mark Janvier, NHS England Area Team 
Adrian England, HealthWatch Barnsley 
Dr Richard Jenkins, Chief Executive, Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
Rob Webster, Chief Executive, SWYPFT 
Amanda Garrard, Chief Executive Berneslai Homes 
Andrew Denniff, Chief Executive, Barnsley and Rotherham Chamber of Commerce 
John Marshall, Chief Executive, Barnsley CVS 



 

 
 
Please contact Elizabeth Barnard at governance@barnsley.gov.uk 
 
Wednesday, 30 March 2022 
 


